
 
 

 
Flint Bishop Airport Issues Statement on COVID-19  

Information Updates 
 
 
March 17, 2020 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        LOCAL CONTACT:   Pat Corfman 

    Ph.:  810-235-6560, ext. 120          . 
    Director of Marketing, Public Relations and 
 Air Service Development 
    Bishop International Airport Authority 
    G-3425 W. Bristol Road 
    Flint, Michigan  48507  

  
(Flint, Michigan) Flint Bishop International Airport (FNT) is dedicated to maintaining a high level of open and 
transparent communication with our staff and the traveling public, every day, but especially throughout the 
COVID-19 pandemic.   
 
In order to ensure this continues in a timely manner, we have created a page on our website called “COVID-
19”.  The link is:  https://www.bishopairport.org/business-fnt/news-and-information/covid-19.  We will 
continually update this page as we have new information.  It also contains links to all of our airline and car 
rental partners, in addition to links to additional resources. 
 
For urgent updates, we will update our Facebook page as well as send press releases/statements. 
 
Flint Bishop International Airport (FNT) is “Not the only way to fly.  Just a better one”. Flint guarantees you all of the destination 
options of a larger airport, while flying from the comfort of a relaxing and beautiful facility. Flint features all-jet service, with flights 
provided by Allegiant, American, Delta and United. Our airlines provide many nonstop flights to popular destinations across the 
country that will also connect you around the world, usually in one stop or less. For reservations and flight information from Flint, 
visit our website at bishopairport.org  

 
### 

 
NOT THE ONLY WAY TO FLY.  JUST A BETTER ONE. 

                                                G3425 W. Bristol Road, Flint, Michigan  48507 

https://www.bishopairport.org/business-fnt/news-and-information/covid-19
http://www.bishopairport.org/

